
 

 

Little Boar’s Head Heritage Commission Meeting      1/27/2023 
 

Attending:  Suzanne Worden, Margaret Schoenberger, Debby Kanner 
 
Minutes: Minutes from the November meeting approved.  
 
Storage:  Margaret updated us on our quest for a location to store our 
records. The Town Administrator, Michael Tully, will get back to us about 
the possibility of space at our new Town Office.  
 
Historic Marker: The Little Boar’s Head Commissioners have approved 
the LBHHC request for funds to pay for the LBH Historic Marker. Next step 
will be to gather 12 signatures from local residents confirming the concept 
and wording of the marker to accompany the application to the state. 
Debby will compose a letter of consent for the signatures. Debby will also 
contact Angela about the application form. Regarding the location of the 
marker, we are not sure who owns the property directly across from the 
proposed location. Debby will ask Pat Myers if Union Chapel owns land 
bordering Ocean Boulevard. 
 
Heritage House Plaque update:  Suzanne has finished composing the 
letter for sending to LBH residents. Members present agreed we should 
wait until Spring to send it. Margaret has the names and addresses list so 
she can print labels. She will be able to use mail merge. Suzanne will help 
Margaret with mailing.  Decided that we should include a return envelope 
for application and  check. Suzanne and Margaret will find a date in late 
March or early April to prepare the mailing.  
 
Zoning Board Meeting: There will be a meeting on January 31st of the 
Zoning Board. We would like to confirm that they are aware of the 
continuing encroachment of the public way by the Fish House owners. A 
member of the LBHHC will try to attend a ZBA meeting either this month or 
at some point in the future. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Deborah Kanner,  Secretary 
 
  
 



 

 

 
 


